
July 2017 Newsletter   

Driver of the Month ~  

The July Driver of the month is Kevin 

Graves! Your positive attitude and 

willingness to help is appreciated.  We are 

proud to have you represent AAT!  Thank 

you and Congratulations!  

 

ROADCHECK June 6-8  
We had very few inspections, which 
shows you are all doing well following 
FMCSA regulations!  Keep up the great 
work, it benefits us all.  
 

Check-In Reminder 
All drivers must be checking in to the office 

at least twice daily.  Please call by 

10:00am when you get started for the day, 

again after 2 pm, and at delivery.  This 

helps us communicate with our clients and 

stay on top of any issues. 

After Hours Phone 
Is for afterhours use only, please do not 

call it during business hours.  There are 

multiple lines you may call during business 

hours; it is likely the person you are trying 

to reach is on one of them. 

FYI Please call the afterhours phone 

before you leave AAT if you are missing 

WEX card, bus key or paperwork. 

 

 

 

Tuesday, July 4th 

AAT office will be closed in Observance of 

Independence Day.  Many of you may be 

driving, please be aware that this is one of 

the deadliest days on the road!  There will 

be an increased number of travelers, 

drunk drivers and others who are 

distracted.  Be on the lookout for all of 

them, we want you to be safe!  

  

Happy July Birthday’s!  ~ 

Greg G. ~ Scott A. ~ Phillip W. ~ Gary W. 

~ Richard H. ~ Ed W. ~ Chris M. ~ Bob P. 

~ Jon C. ~ Dave N.  

   

Welcome new drivers ~ 

James F. ~ Don L. ~ Patricia R. ~ David S. ~  

Fernando F. ~ Greg G. ~ Mark H. ~ John J. ~ 

Mark R. We are all here to help, please let us 

know if you have ANY questions! 

                       
Check-out our Facebook page ~ drivers 
have been sharing great pictures! Thank 
you, it is fun to see where you are 
traveling. 

                          
   

As always, please contact 

Stacie with any log or safety 

concerns! 

 
 


